
Comments Policy

The intended use of social media by Elections PEI is for strategic communications and 
engagement with citizens and voters. Social media channels are monitored and 
maintained by moderators.   

Moderators will remove any or all comments or links posted to Elections PEI social 
media channels that: 

o are spam;

o promote or advertise personal websites or commercial purposes deemed
inappropriate;

o contain threatening, offensive, racist, hateful or defamatory content;

o contain copyrighted material;
o provide non-published or private information about Elections PEI or its

employees such as personal e-mails, home phone numbers or addresses;

o off topic comments not related to the particular discussion or issue being
addressed.

o identical comments by the same user (the first submission will be posted).

o are partisan in nature.

Furthermore, moderators reserve the right to remove, block or ban user accounts that 
repeatedly post to Elections PEI social media accounts that reflect the points mentioned 
above.  

How are comments are moderated? 

All comments on Elections PEI social media channels are moderated by 
employees.  Moderating will generally occur during regular business hours (8:00 a.m. 
to 4:00 p.m. Atlantic Standard Time), Monday through Friday. Comments submitted 

after hours, on weekends or on statutory holidays will be acted upon as early as 
possible. 

Who do I contact with a media question? 

Media can direct questions to: 
Elections PEI Manager of Election Operations and Communications 

For more information, visit our website at www.electionspei.ca 

http://www.electionspei.ca/
https://www.electionspei.ca/contact-us



